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Dear parents/students,
            Please keep in mind that each week I must make adjustments to my lesson plans; in other words, these plans are not always set in stone.  Our current unit is the “Rights and Responsibilities of U.S. citizens.”
This week, we will be focusing on civil liberties.  Monday and Tuesday, the students will complete the “Rewrite the Bill of Rights” assignment.  On Wednesday, Thursday and Friday, students will work on activities involving their first and fourth amendment rights.  An online link to the lessons on these days can be found at the following http://oaklandk12-public.rubiconatlas.org/Atlas/Browse/UnitMap/View/Default?BackLink=20408&UnitID=16091&YearID=2014&CurriculumMapID=45 . Students will be working on lessons 4-5 if you scroll down to the bottom after clicking this link, you will see them on the left.  Also, students will be analyzing the “Norfolk 4 case;” the link and materials are posted to the class moodle page.

Please remind your  student that the service learning project is a requirement for the course and the course is a requirement for graduation.  If a service learning project and presentation is not completed by the end of the course, and the student would otherwise pass the class, the student will receive an “I” for the class until the project and presentation are completed.  As previously mentioned, please note that I will posting powerpoints, in-class projects and other important documents such as the syllabus to “moodle,” (the online portion of this class located on www.clarenceville.k12.mi.us.)  Parents may view the “Civics—Green” course page as a guest and I encourage parents to do so—the enrollment key is “CIVICS.”  Please email me if you have any questions or concerns at jgreen@clarenceville.k12.mi.us.


-J. Green

